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November 14, 2024 
 
Pat Enderlein, Chief Deputy 
Hennepin County Sheriff’s Office 
350 South 5th Street, Room 6 
Minneapolis, MN  55415 
 
 
Re: Response to Second Request for Extension 
 
 
Dear Chief Deputy Enderlein:  
 
Thank you for your letter e-mailed on November 13, 2024, in which you made a second  request for an 
extension for compliance with the reduction of capacity of the Hennepin County Adult Detention Center (ADC) 
term as outlined in the conditional license order. In light of  the information you provided in your request 
about the  efforts  to contract with several other counties to house inmates, the DOC grants your request for 
an extension to December 5, 2024, to comply with the reduction of capacity of the Hennepin County ADC’s 
approved capacity. Pursuant to the conditional license order and this extension, Hennepin County ADC must 
reduce capacity to 600 inmates no later than December 5, 2024, at noon. The remainder of the conditional 
license remains in effect. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kristi Strang 
Acting Inspector General 
 
 
 
Cc: I & E File 
 Paul Schnell, Commissioner, Department of Corrections 
 


